
 
THE NORTH LANARKSHIRE COUNCIL 

 
Promotion of 

 
The North Lanarkshire Council (B806 Gartloch Road) (40 MPH Speed Limit) 

Order 2025 
 
 

Statement of Reasons for Proposing to Make the Above Order  
 

 
It is considered necessary to make the above Order to reduce the speed limit 
identified in the interests of road safety following correspondence from Glasgow City 
Council. 
 

 



REPORT FOR THE INTRODUCTION OF AN ORDER 
 
 
Location:  B806 Gartloch Road, Gartcosh 
  
Proposal: Introduce a 40mph speed limit. 
 
 

1. The proposed Order will introduce a new 40mph speed limit on the length of 
B806 Gartloch Road from its boundary with Glasgow City Council to the 
existing 30mph to improve road safety.  
 

2. Police Scotland, the Scottish Ambulance Service, the Scottish Fire and 
Rescue Service, The Road Haulage Association Limited, The Freight 
Transport Association Limited, Strathclyde Partnership for Transport, Local 
Councillors have all been consulted and have no objections to the proposals. 

 
3. I therefore recommend that North Lanarkshire Council advertise its intention 

to introduce the proposed speed limit as described in the attached schedules. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


